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NEW MASS SCHEDULE 2022 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  9 am - 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30 pm-5:15 pm 
 

Adoration for Vocation 
Every Friday 7pm-8pm OLOR Cathedral 

 

Exposition—in OLOR Cathedral 
Every First Friday of the month from 10am– 10pm  
 

Cenacle prayer group meets every Thursday after 
8.45am Mass at QOP church.  All welcome! 
Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for 
private prayer from 8am-8pm.  
 

If a Priest is needed in a matter of emergency, after 

hours or on the weekend, please call 0458 351 843. 
 

To follow us on FACEBOOK go to: 
www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish 

 

Parish Website: www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby 

HORNSBY CATHEDRAL PARISH CLERGY 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL 
CANDIDATES WHO WILL BE 
CELEBRATING THEIR CONFIRMATION 
THIS SUNDAY. 
May God be with you always! 
 
 
Vox Populi - The Voice of the People 

 

The month of June is dedicated to the Sacred Heart. The Church 
actually celebrates the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
on Friday 24 June this year, 19 days after Pentecost.  

 

It is a “moveable feast”, celebrated after the Corpus Christi 
octave. Devotion to the Sacred Heart is one of the most widely 
practiced and well-known devotions, taking Jesus’ physical heart as 
the representation of His divine love for humanity – emphasising the 
unmitigated love, compassion and long-suffering of the heart of 
Christ towards humanity. 

 

This feast wasn’t always on the calendar and took many centuries 
before it was established and spread throughout the world.  

 

St Margaret Mary Alacoque, a French nun and mystic, received 
private revelations from Jesus on 16 June 1675, asking her to 
specifically promote a feast that honoured His Sacred Heart.  

 

The first time there was a liturgical feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
was on 20 October, 1672. 

 

The first country to institute a liturgical feast was Poland and then in 
a decree from the Sacred Congregation of Rites on 23 August 1856, 
Pope Pius IX established the feast for the universal Church.  

 

St John Paul II, a great devotee of the Sacred Heart, said: “This feast 
reminds us of the mercy of the love of God for the people of all 
times.” 

 

The faithful are encouraged to discover the riches hidden in the 
Heart of Jesus that gives hope and trust and to love our neighbours. 

First Reading                  Acts 2:1-11 

Responsorial Psalm      Ps 103:1, 24, 29-31, 34. R.v.30 

Second Reading            Rom 8:8-17 

Gospel Acclamation      

Gospel                             Jn 14:15-16, 23-26 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

PARISH NEWS 

OLOR Cathedral:  
Mon   7:00 am 
Tues   7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Wed   7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Thu     7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Fri       7:00 am & 9:30 am 
Sat      9:30 am (live-streamed) 
 
(7:00 am weekday Masses 
are live-streamed) 

QOP Church: 
Tue     8:45 am 
Wed   8:45 am 
Thu     8:45 am 
Fri       8:45 am 
Sat      8:45 am 
 

Korean Mass 
Tue     7:30 pm 
Wed 10:00 am 
Thu     7:30 pm 
Fri     10:00 am 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Sat    5:00pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
          9:30 am (live-streamed) 
        11:00 am  
          6:00 pm 
 

Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 
(Every 2nd Sunday of each 
month) 

QOP Church: 
Sat    5:30 pm (Vigil) 
Sun   8:00 am 
 
 

Korean Mass  
Sat    7:30 pm 
Sun 11:00 am  
          5:00 pm 

(02) 8379 1700 

cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au 

Private Bag 3000, Hornsby 1630 

Parish Office hours: Mon-Fri 9am-4:20pm 

http://www.facebook.com/HornsbyCathedralParish


The Parish Office will be closed on Monday 6 June. 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 

NEW SET OF PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES NOW 
AVAILABLE  
OLOR Cathedral — Please collect from the Fr Nulty room. 
Queen of Peace Church — Please collect from rear of Church. 
 

EXISTING GIVERS: If you are currently contributing via weekly 
envelopes but would like to change over to direct debit or 
direct credit please contact the parish office on 8379 1700. 
 

 NEW GIVERS: If you would like to start contributing to our 
Planned Giving Program via weekly envelopes or Direct 
credit/Debit please contact the Parish Office on 8379 1700.  

 

Please note that contributions via direct debit or direct 
credit are the most cost effective for the parish, it also gives 
the parish a better way to budget via a regular income 
stream. 

 
PIETY STALL will be open on the following dates: 
5 June – All Mass times and Confirmation celebrations 
12 June – From 7:30am to 11am 
Please note: CASH payment only at stall. Credit Card 
accepted during business hours at the parish office.  
 
 

SUNDAY MORNING TEAS 
 

OLOR CATHEDRAL: 
Sunday morning tea following 9:30am Mass is  
back at OLOR Cathedral.  
If anyone would like to be included on the morning tea roster 
or have any questions, kindly reach out to Christina Crasto on 
0408 610 411 or christina.crasto@live.com.au. 
The morning tea roster requires you to set up a table, serve 
and clean up - not much in it. 
Looking forward to hearing from you.  

 

QUEEN OF PEACE CHURCH: 
We are so exited to invite you to a morning tea after the 8am 
Mass on Sunday 26th June at Queen of Peace Church, 
Normanhurst. This will be our first one since February 2020, 
so please do come and enjoy!  
 
 

OLOR CATHEDRAL YOUTH 
Our meeting dates for Term 2, 2022:  
1st May, 15th May, 29th May, 12th June, 26th June  
Venue: Fr Nulty room (next to Cathedral) 7pm-9pm 

For any Inquires, please contact Izzy - at 0431 883 321 or send 
us a message on Instagram @olorcathedralyouth 

 
 
 

HOMILIES FROM DEACON PETER  

Deacon Peter publishes his homilies each week on his 
website. The address is: www.deaconpeter.org 

 
 

 
May we ask you to pray for   those who are affected by 
the recent floods, those affected by war, those who are sick, 
those who are struck with the virus, those who have tested 
positive and those in isolation. 
 

We remember those who died recently: Catherine 
Gascoigne ● Robert Dennis Duffy ●  Idaiatza Quijada ●  Anne 
Firmstone ● Clare Hopkins  

 

Anniversaries: Maksimilijan Papp ●  Gulu Fernandes ● 
Leonora Clementir ● Pablo Clementir ● Brendan Thomas 
Stubbs ● John Hilary D’Souza  
 

We pray for the sick: Roslyn Adam ● Michelle Manjon ● 
Allan Ivers ● Martin Palisi  

CATECHIST RECRUITMENT  

Kindergarten at Thornleigh West is in need  
of a Catechist.  
The class goes from 2:15pm to 2:45pm  
on Wednesdays.   

Please contact Louise Spencer either on  
0475 887 735 or email spencerxyz2427@gmail.com if you  
would like to teach kindergarten children, Scripture.  
Thank you.  
 
 

26 June 10th World Meeting of Families 2pm - 
SAVE THE DATE!!! 
All families are invited to join Mass with Bishop Anthony 
Randazzo on Sunday 26 June 2022 at Our Lady of the 
Rosary Cathedral Waitara at 2pm in celebrating the 10th 
World Meeting of Families. This will be followed by food, 
formation, and fun games for kids. More details to come!”  
 
 

WORLD YOUTH DAY LISBON 2023 

The new Diocese of Broken Bay World  
Youth Day website is live with Bishop  
Anthony Randazzo inviting the youth of  
the Diocese to join him on pilgrimage to Italy and then on 
to Lisbon, Portugal for WYD23. 

 

Young people aged between 16 and 35 can register their 
interest at https://bbwyd.org.au/  
To be held in August next year, World Youth Day is the 
gathering of young people from around the world with the 
Pope. It is a celebration of youth, the universal Church and 
Evangelisation. 

  

Prior to the global event, Bishop Anthony will lead a group 
of students and young adults on a pilgrimage through Italy 
in July to some of the holiest sites and homes of our Saints. 
The group will visit Venice, Padova, Ravenna, Bologna, 
Florence, Siena, Assisi, Cascia and St Peter’s Basilica in 
Vatican City and Rome before flying to Lisbon in Portugal. 
 During the week of 1-6 August ’23, Lisbon will host 
numerous celebrations and faith events.  
While clear in its Catholic identity, WYD is open to all youth 
of the world, no matter how close or distant they are from 
the Church. 
 

BAPTISMS 2022 

Baptisms are now available any Saturday or Sunday at  
12 noon in both QOP Church and OLOR Cathedral. 
 

Visit our website on www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby for 
further information and baptism enrolment form.  

 

VOLUNTEERS Needed! - AV Operator at QOP Church 
We are looking for volunteers who are willing to help our 
music ministry with slides at QOP church. 
If you feel this is the call for you, please contact the office 
on 8379 1700 or via email at cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au  
your help will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 

HAVE YOU CHANGED ADDRESS, EMAIL ADDRESS 
OR CREDIT CARD DETAILS?  
Please let the parish know if you have changed your 
address, email or credit card details so we can update our 
data system. Thank you 
 
 

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome to anyone who is joining us for the 
 first time today, or has only begun to come  
to Mass here recently. It’s great to have you. 

The Parish Office will be closed on Monday 6 June. 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
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